Testimony by Shawna Garber, as Proponent for HB 2689, March 5th, 2012 |

Three Sisters Inn Bed & Breakfast
1035 Ames

Baldwin City, KS 66006
785.594.3244
shawna@threesistersinn.com

Chairman Brunk and menibers of the Federal and State Affairs Committee:
Iowna béd and breakfast in Baldwin City, Kansas. We are one of only two lodging
properties in Baldwin City. Our business has felt the effects of the economy thls last

year, as we are a small town with few visitors.

The dinner train needs a hquor hcense to operate in Douglas/Franklin counties and that
business would help my business by providing weekend overnight stays. I believe the
dinner train would help our town become a destination for tourism. :

I encourage you to support the passage of a liquor license for railcars with HB 2689.

Sincerely,

Shawna Garber :
Thrg:e Sisters Inn
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